				MDE Launches Webinars for Educators




		April 24, 2020
Today, Commissioner Ricker announced that the Minnesota Department of Education (MDE) will be working to help teachers better connect with students by partnering with experts and launching webinars to support educators during distance learning. 
Starting on Monday, April 24, 2020, MDE will be launching a series of distance learning webinars touching on topics ranging from best practices for effectively using technology in your teaching to how to better meet the needs of students receiving special education during distance learning. The full schedule of webinars and instructions on how to register is available here.
Note: You must register for each webinar. Sessions are limited to 1000, but the system will create a wait list. If you are waitlisted, MDE will provide the same webinar at a later date and time.
Please share this information with staff in your district.
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